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26 March 2009

Mr Olivier Borneyvski
7 route de Laille
35131 Pont Pean
FRANCE

Dear Olivier
Your letter: Piece nc291l/février/2009

Thank you for your letter to Sir Nicholas Serota. Sir Nicholas has passed it on to me for
consideration and reply.

Having shared your letter/work with colleagues in my team and visited your website, | am
returning Piece nc291/février/2009 to you. Although your “Non-Collections™ work is interesting,
we are unable to accept works into our collection which are not in accordance with our
Collections Strategy — even when they are offered as gifts — so unfortunately I must return the
work to you. i

I’m sorry not to be able to send a more encouraging reply.

Yours sincerely

Finamgge B s

Frances Morris
Head of Collections (International Art)

email frances.morris(@tate.org.uk

copy Sir Nicholas Serota, Director



